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On Tuesday, American voters elected Donald J. Trump as the 47th President of the United States. 

  

This election cycle was a divisive one, filled with uncertainty and anxiety about the future of our 

nation and democracy. As a non-partisan organization of legal professionals with affiliations across 

the political spectrum, SABA North America is committed to working with President Trump and 

his administration to ensure that the voices of our members are heard on a broad range of policy 

issues impacting the South Asian community, from racial justice and immigration to religious 

discrimination, reproductive rights, and the rule of law.   

  

These issues, which were at the forefront of South Asian voters in this election, will undoubtedly 

remain key policy issues for the upcoming administration. SABA North America will continue its 

advocacy efforts by continuing the following: 

  

1. Pushing for comprehensive immigration reform, as it did in December 2023 when it submitted 

its comments to USCIS’s proposal for improving the H-1B program and registration process under 

the Biden-Harris Administration. 

2. Lobbying for reproductive justice freedoms, an issue that uniquely affects Asian American and 

South Asian American women; and  

3. Advocating for key endorsements and nominations of qualified South Asian attorneys to the 

judiciary, including the U.S. Supreme Court.  

  

SABA remains steadfast in its support of our members and members of the South Asian community 

to exercise their fundamental rights and liberties under the Constitution. SABA continues to work 

with its chapters and community partners to ensure that the rights and liberties of its members and 

the South Asian community are protected.  

 

For more information on SABA’s Advocacy initiatives, please visit 

https://sabanorthamerica.com/advocacy/. For any inquiries regarding endorsements from SABA 

North America to serve as a judicial nominee or political appointee, please contact Mona Shah at 

executivedirector@sabanorthamerica.com.  
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